
 

 

 

 

Dear Prep Class Students, 

 

Please state your preference of taking the FLAT exam, which is on February 1 & 2, 2022, by filling in 

the form below (You can just click on the link.) by close of business on January 24, 2022*.  It is 

important that all students fill in the form as the preparations and the list of students who will take 

the exam will be finalized accordingly.  

https://forms.office.com/r/tjiPjc7g9M 

 

*You need to log in with your Yaşar University student email address and password in order to fill in 

the form. 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/tjiPjc7g9M

